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Hello, my name is Jason. I’m a co- owner of three flavors farms in Salem. I’m 

emailing you to please consider my email for thought and testimony. We’re a micro 

tier farm, we’ve had a license sense 2018. I’ve had a second building rented and the 

build out done in anticipation that Oregon producer licenses were gonna be opened 

back up. Now you’re meeting to shut them down after a month. I’ve got close to 200k 

invested in my building that I’ve got a 5 year lease on. My farm sells out every crop, 

we don’t have cannabis sitting for months and months at a time. We’re a craft farm 

that very much loved in oregon. We should be able to expand our business with out 

being hindered by big farms lobbying for this to happen. Micro tier farm's normally 

sell out, we don’t over produce, it’s hard to have over production when you only have 

500 sq ft too grow in. We need to be able to feed our families. Big corporate grows 

are killing the oregon cannabis market. Small craft guys need to be able to expand. 

We’re not the problem. Thanks for your time. 
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